
From:
To: Planning
Subject: Fwd: Ref NYM/2020/0885/FL Mrs J Bastow
Date: 11 March 2021 20:56:44

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: 
Date: 11 March 2021 at 20:46:41 GMT
To: 
Subject: Ref NYM/2020/0885/FL Mrs J Bastow

Dear Mrs Barstow,

Many thanks for your letter dated 14th December 2020 regarding the above
referenced planning application.

Owning to Covid travel restrictions, I’m afraid I have been unable to attend
my property of 2, Warley Cottage, Albion Road and haven’t had the
opportunity to pick up your letter until yesterday. Hence my delayed response
to your owner / occupier notification.

I have viewed the electronic details. However, I am unsure as to where exactly
the replacement extractor flue is to be relocated. 
Also, what the replacement extractor specification is likely to involve.

I have concerns about the effectiveness and efficiencies of the replacement
extractor and the reduction of existing unpleasant emissions.

I would be very grateful if you could contact me.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S J Shackleton

Sent from my iPhone




